
 
 

10 July 2018  

BRISTOL AIRPORT PUBLISHES DRAFT NOISE ACTION PLAN  

   

Bristol Airport is seeking feedback on a new Draft Noise Action Plan which sets out actions it will 

take to control, monitor and mitigate noise levels over the next five years. 

 

Airports must update Noise Action Plans every five years under the EU Environmental Noise 

Directive.  This latest plan is the third produced by Bristol Airport and covers the period 2019 to 

2024. 

 

James Shearman, Head of Sustainability at Bristol Airport, said: 

“We are very aware that noise can be disturbing for people living near the airport or under the flight 

paths used by arriving and departing aircraft.  This Draft Noise Action Plan sets out how we intend to 

control and, where possible, reduce negative impacts through closer collaboration with airlines and 

air navigation service providers, improved operating procedures and implementation of new 

technology.” 

 

The Draft Noise Action Plan is available on the Bristol Airport web site (www.bristolairport.co.uk) 

where it can be accessed with one click from the home page.  Responses can be made by email (to 

NAP2018@bristolairport.com) or by writing to Noise Action Plan Consultation, Bristol Airport BS48 

3DY.  Consultation runs until 2 October 2018 and feedback will help shape the final document which 

will be published later this year. 

 

Ends  

For further information please contact: 
Jacqui Mills, 01275 473615 or 07712 792915 
James Gore, 01275 475447 or 07717 896315 
 
pressoffice@bristolairport.com 
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